
 

 
 
 
December 7, 2020 
           
Dear Family and Friends, 
 
I hope this finds you all safe and in good health. 
 
Thanks be to God, last week’s staff COVID-19 tests all came back negative. The 
next round of testing will be on Wednesday, December 9th. Please pray with us 
that all goes well.  
 
Just a reminder for those who are planning to see their loved ones here at the 
Home; it is very important to us, most especially to the Sisters in charge of the 
halls, to know the time and date you would like to visit.  
 
Please know that whenever possible we are happy to accommodate your request 
to spend some time with your family while maintaining safety and following the 
Department of Public Health’s visitation guidelines. Kindly pass this message on to 
your relatives and friends who would like to visit Residents here. Please tell them 
that we are NOT able to accommodate spontaneous or unplanned visits, most 
particularly during this time of lock-down. If other family members would like to 
receive our weekly letters, please have them e-mail 
rasanfran@littlesistersofthepoor.org.      
 
Thank you all for your understanding, cooperation and support to the Home.  
 
Have a pleasant week.  
 
God bless you,  
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